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BOARD NEWS

The Board's August 1999
meeting was canceled due to
conflicting schedules of the
Board members. The Board's

will  be

business
conducted on September 7®.
This will be the Board's last
meeting prior to the Annual
Meeting.

August

FARWELLS

We say goodbye to Anna and
Loren Lorenzen who are
moving to Colorado.  The
Board thanks Anna for all her
years of service and wishes her
and Loren the very best.

ABSENCE
Jack  Rutherford will be
unavailable from September
19" through October 25%. Any
problems or concerns arising
during this time period should
be directed to Joseph Chaffers.

VACANCIES

The Board still has one vacancy
on the Architectural Control
Committee. Any Association
member interested in serving
should contact Jack.

PARKING

Residents are again reminded
that Guest Parking is for your
guests. It is not an extra
parking space for you.
Residents will be fined if their

vehicles are left in Guest
Parking.
ANNUAL MEETING

The Annual Meeting of the
Association will be held at 7:00
p.m.. on October 27, 1999 at
St. Mary's Parish Hall, 12
Central Avenue, Pacific Grove.
A new Board of Directors will
be elected at that time. All
members are encouraged to
attend. If you are interested in
running for the Board, please
advise either Jack or Joseph as
soon as possible.

NEXT BOARD MEETING

The next meeting of the Board
of Directors will be on
Tuesday, September 7th at
5:00 p.m. at unit #36. All
residents are invited to attend.




